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               Deputies Investigate Serious Motorcycle Crash 
 

 

Town of Clay, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a serious 

motorcycle crash that occurred this evening on Morgan Road in the Town of Clay.   

        

This evening at approximately 6:10 p.m., sheriff’s deputies along with rescue personnel responded to the 

southbound lanes of Morgan Road at Avon Parkway for a serious crash involving a vehicle and a motorcycle. 

Deputies investigating the crash report that a male driver of a Saturn SUV was attempting to make a left turn 

from northbound Morgan Road onto Avon Parkway when his vehicle collided with a motorcycle that was 

traveling southbound on Morgan Road. 

 

The adult male motorcyclist was transported to Upstate University Hospital with life threatening injuries. The 

driver of the Saturn sustained minor injuries and was also transported to Upstate University Hospital.   

 

The accident remains under investigation by members of the Sheriff’s Office Accident Investigation Team. 

Morgan Road is open to all traffic at this time.  
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